
 
 

Attention Members 
 
Institute invites queries from members on The Companies (Cost 
Records and Audit ) Rules,2014 
 

The Ministry of Corporate Affairs has notified the Companies (Cost Records and Audit) 

Rules, 2014 on 30th June 2014. The Institute is in process of preparing FAQs on the 

Companies (Cost Records and Audit) Rules, 2014 and therefore members are 

requested to send their queries for clarification of said Rules to the Institute. These 

queries shall be addressed by the Institute through FAQs hosted on the Institute 

website. Members are also requested not to issue any clarifications/ interpretations on 

the above Rules through e-groups or any forum and requested to send their queries by 

e-mail to CMA J.K. Budhiraja, Director (Professional Development) at 

pd.budhiraja@icmai.in or by post at the following address: 

 
CMA J.K. Budhiraja 

Director (Professional Development) 
The Institute of Cost Accountants of India 

“CMA Bhawan”, 3, Institutional Area, 
Lodhi Road, New Delhi- 110003 
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